
From: Wayne Fassbender <wfassbender@enviroforensics.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 11:19 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Subject: RE: Jagemann Plating Work Plan 
 
Ok, very good.  Just let me know what day/time works best for the both of you and I will 
accommodate.  Have a good weekend, Tauren. 
 
Wayne Fassbender, Senior Project Manager  
EnviroForensics® 
Wisconsin Office/P.O. Box 128/Oconomowoc, WI/53066 
262-490-6472 | wfassbender@enviroforensics.com 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER: The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in 
message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party without written consent 
of the sender. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the message. 
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 11:15 AM 
To: Wayne Fassbender <wfassbender@enviroforensics.com> 
Subject: RE: Jagemann Plating Work Plan 
 
Hi Wayne,  
 
DNR has no comments on the sampling proposed in the work plan. Josie Schultz and I do want to have a 
call with you to go over some questions/clarifications we have about the OM&M administrative 
documentation. Just wanted to give you a heads up I will look at scheduling a call the week after 
Thanksgiving.  
 
Have a nice weekend,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 8:11 AM 
To: Wayne Fassbender <wfassbender@enviroforensics.com> 
Subject: RE: Jagemann Plating Work Plan 
 
Thanks for the information Wayne 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
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Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: Wayne Fassbender <wfassbender@enviroforensics.com>  
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 11:29 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Jagemann Plating Work Plan 
 
Hi Tauren: 
 
I just submitted the work plan through the portal.  I did not include a review fee, because the site 
investigations will likely go through multiple steps.  If you see anything outstanding from your 
perspective, let me know.  The only thing I did not include was paired sub-slab sampling with the 
proposed two indoor air sampling events to commission the HVAC/mechanical system.  We will likely do 
a paired event towards the end of our post-remedial monitoring period to gain better insight into the 
concentrations of CVOCs in remaining sub-slab vapor. 
 
Wayne Fassbender, Senior Project Manager  
EnviroForensics® 
Wisconsin Office/P.O. Box 128/Oconomowoc, WI/53066 
262-490-6472 | wfassbender@enviroforensics.com 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER: The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in 
message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party without written consent 
of the sender. If you received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the message. 
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